
 
I would like to take a moment to introduce myself, my name is Michael R. 
Hatcher. I served in the Navy as an Electronics Technician for 14 years. After my 
time in the Navy, I transitioned to a position as a Navy contractor, starting work 
just two days later. I continued as a Navy contractor, forward deployed overseas, 
for another 14 years.  

I have been a member of Chapel Hill Post 6 as a Paid-Up For Life (PUFL) member 
for over four years. During this time, I served as the Sergeant-at-Arms for three years and as the 3rd 
Vice Commander last year. My son Mikey and I frequently attend nearly every Post 6 event and often 
visit the Post on days without scheduled events.  

With my extensive background in the Navy, experience as a Veteran, and my ongoing involvement in 
the Post, I am well-prepared to take on the role of 1st Vice Commander.  

My vision includes attracting more and younger members and highlighting the diverse activities the 
Post oƯers beyond just the bar. I aim to engage with the community, organize outreach events, and 
create a welcoming environment for veterans and others at the Post, all of which will help draw in 
new members.  

I am passionate and dedicated to making a positive impact, and my connections with fellow 
members reflect my commitment to fostering a strong community spirit.  

I ask for your vote and support for the position of 1st Vice Commander at our next monthly meeting 
in May 2025.  

 

 Sincerely,  

 

 Michael Hatcher 

 


